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PCRI Moves to New Office Space 
 

 The Primary Care Research Insti-

tute has recently moved from the Patient 

Care Center (PCC) to the Education and 

Administration Department Building 

(EAD) on the UNT Health Science Center 

campus.  The new address is 3500 Camp 

Bowie Boulevard, EAD738, Fort Worth, 

TX  76107.   

 All phone and fax numbers remain 

the same.  The PCRI continues to maintain 

a clinical lab, interview room and student 

computer lab in the PCC, but all faculty 

and administrative personnel have moved 

to the EAD.   

 

Lesley Bonner Joins  

GoodNEWS Team 
 

 Lesley Bonner joined the Family 
Medicine/Primary Care Research Institute staff 

in late September 2010.  She will be working 

with Dr. Mark DeHaven on the GoodNEWS 
project in Dallas. 

 Miss Bonner graduated from the 2010 

UNTHSC School of Public Health masters pro-
gram with a degree in So-

cial and Behavioral Sci-

ences/Community Health.  

She received her bachelor 
of Science degree in biol-

ogy from Clark Atlanta 

University in Atlanta, 
Georgia in 2006. 

 Lesley has experi-

ence with community-

based research which includes AIDS outreach, 
G-Force, and Project Team and will prove to 

be a valuable asset to the GoodNEWS team. 
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Nicole Beltran Graduates 
 

 Miss Nicole Beltran, Program/

Project Coordinator I 

for the PCRI received 

her Master of Busi-

ness Administration in 

Health Care Manage-

ment.  She received 

her diploma at the 

Burg Center, Dallas 

Baptist University in 

Dallas, Texas on the 

17th of December, 

2010.   

 Nicole was also recently honored 

with a luncheon by PCRI faculty and staff 

of the at Patrizio‘s Restaurant in Fort Worth 

in honor of her achievement.   

 

Dr. DeHaven Featured in North 

Texas Health & Science Magazine 
  

 Dr .  Mark 

DeHaven, Director, 
Primary Care Re-

search Institute, Pro-

fessor of Family 

Medicine, and Direc-
tor of the GoodNEWS Program was featured in 

the cover story of the 2010 Issue 3 of the North 

Texas Health & Science Magazine of the UNT 
Healthy Science Center.  Pages 4-8 detail an 

excellent article about how healthy habits can 

counter genetics and also delves into some of 
his projects, namely, GoodNEWS (Genes, Nu-

trition, Exercise, Wellness and Spiritual 

Growth); and the Healthy Harvest  project.  You 

can read the entire article online by going to 
http://www.hsc.unt.edu/news/documents/

NTHSC_Magazine_Num3_sm.pdf. 




